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Nursery Update

 3rd February 2023
	Hello there,
Hope this finds you well.

The Proud Poms have been a great success and the children are really engaged, thinking about things that they do that make them, and us, feel proud. Once they have collected 5 they can swap them for a prize and then start eagerly collecting them again. We have been focussing on listening skills and it’s something that quite a few of us are still finding tricky so let’s hope that next week we will be giving out lots of poms to children with careful listening ears.

	This week, we have continued to enjoy our Lunar New Year activities, trying our best to use chopsticks to pick up things.
We have been learning more about penguins, even discovering that they live in hot places too, making junk model penguins as well as comparing life in the Antarctic with life here in the UK. The children also did an investigation to find out how they could keep thing frozen as well as making flapjack with Mrs McGuirk which we loved sharing at snack time.

In Maths, we have been working with Numicon and doing a fun sticking activity, sorting picnic food for a big bear and a small bear. 


	 Next week we will be recapping on our learning this half term and having some fun quizzes as well as retesting after Wellcomm interventions and doing individual phonics assessments on Phase 1, Aspect 3 Body Percussion. The children will also be investigating mixing primary colours together to make new colours, always a fun, if somewhat messy activity as it involves us getting our hands in.
In Maths, we will be thinking about one more and one less and practicing our number recognition and formation. 
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	           Has anyone left a green 3 wheeled scooter at Nursery? If it’s yours, it’s round the back of Nursery.
  

	                                                       Toothpaste.
Has anyone got any contacts that could get us some children’s toothpaste? I had signed up to a Colgate initiative that provided us with brushes and paste but it has folded. We have approached local dental practices for sample tubes but apparently even they are struggling to get hold of samples. We are currently buying it from Nursery fund but it is proving to be expensive and we would like to continue brushing teeth each day after lunch.

	We are already excited as we have set the day for our trip to Smethills Farm- Tuesday 7th March. Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to come with us so far. We still have some spaces if you are available. The children will need to wear wellies and waterproof coats. Nursery wellies can be taken but please check they fit as there’s a lot of walking involved on the day.                                                                                                           

	                                                         Nursery Start times.
Please remember that we start earlier than school at 8.45am and now the children are half way through the academic year, our first learning input begins as soon as possible in the morning. Whilst we understand that last minute issues can arise, we would appreciate it if the children could be here promptly. Thank you.






